
PEAKS Testing at Steller 2018 
 
It is spring time in Alaska and that means that teachers and students all over Alaska are getting 
ready for testing. Steller’s main testing schedule is March 26 – April 4. 
 
7th grade – Monday 3/26 and Wednesday 3/28 
8th grade – Tuesday 3/27 and Thursday 3/29 
9th grade – Friday 3/30 and Monday 4/2  
 
8th grade science – Tuesday 4/3 
10 grade science – Wednesday 4/4  
 
Testing starts at 8:30 every day. We encourage students to report to testing 5-10 minutes early 
so we are ready to start on time. We would like to send students back to their regular classes as 
soon as possible.  
 
All the tests are online and Steller will be using chromebooks.  
 
Students should look for testing room rosters in the hallway at the end of the week and make 
sure they know where to report for testing.  
 
Phones, smart watches, and calculators are not allowed in the testing rooms.  
 
 
 
ASD – Information about yearly PEAKS testing: 
https://www.asdk12.org/PEAKS 
 
Alaska Department of Education and Early Development – Information about assessments 
https://education.alaska.gov/assessments 
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